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Hello,
I am writing as a small business owner, but also of mother of two Oregon University students.
For the health and safety of both the public and myself, I chose to close my business as an esthetician/cosmetic
tattoo artist. In my day to day life I don’t like to speak about single motherhood or even the struggles of being a
small business owner. But now is the time.
There is zero income coming into my household at this time (children work at the schools, which are closed). Today
upon much stress, I took inventory of what we will begin to cut to stay afloat as a family & with my business.
My daughter, a senior at University if Oregon, gave 30 days notice to a lease that her management company will not
break. We are hoping someone will rerent the apartment and we will not be held responsible, although I am not
confident many people are looking for new apartments at this time. We are attempting to do anything we can to stay
afloat. Please help those of us who are fearful not only of losing our businesses, but of where our next meal will
come from.

Kind regards,
Shannon

Fraiche Studio
shannon@fraicheskincare.com
(503)954-6677
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